
Wednesday 23rd March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Following the huge success of our Forest School Christmas trail, we will be holding a Forest School 

Easter trail in the last week of this half term. 

All EYFS children will take part in the Easter trail on Monday 28th March.  Please send your child into 

school in their usual Muddy Monday clothes for Forest School. 

We look forward to creating another exciting new Vernon Park tradition. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Stone and Mrs Singleton 

 


